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Overnight closure of Follingsby
Roundabout from 20 September

From Wednesday 20 until Monday 25 September, between 8pm and 6am
each night, Follingsby Roundabout with be closed with no access to
Follingsby Park.

Unfortunately, during the works, services 4 and 84 will be unable to serve
stops at the east end of Stone Cellar Road, Follingsby area, or Heworth Golf
Club.
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